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OHRRedistricting

From: Jill Savetski <jhsave100@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 6:03 AM
To: Testimony
Subject: Requesting Fair Maps

Hello,  
 
I am calling for district maps that omit any partisan gerrymandering, which equates to the stop of proposed maps.  
I am especially disappointed in how the maps fail to examine and better represent more diverse ethnic and racial groups. Two House 
districts in the Cincinnati area (24 and 25) have a significant percentage of ethnically and racially diverse Ohioans mapped into the 
upper  limits of the allowable  population. This area needs to be redrawn.  
Historically Democratic voting districts are under represented and republican voting districts are given an unfair advantage in both the 
House and the Senate.  
I implore you to accept diverse maps that fairly represent all Ohioans equally and fairly.  
 
Jill Griffin  
PO Box 910, Lot 754 
Columbus, OH 43216 
Jhsave100@gmail.com 
  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


